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Greetings,  
  
The Undergraduate Deans Office is reaching out to eligible students to get information about your plans 
for participating in the Spring Term 2024 commencement celebration.    
  
Each year, Dartmouth welcomes students who are close to finishing their graduation requirements to 
participate in the commencement ceremony. Our records indicate you will not complete your 
graduation requirements by the end of the 2024 spring term, but you will have completed between 31-
34 credits at the conclusion of this term, making you eligible to participate in commencement. (You can 
confirm the outstanding credit count or degree requirements by going to DartHub and click on the 
“DegreeWorks” link.) 
  
Preparations for the event are currently underway and information can be found on the Dartmouth 
Commencement 2024 website.    
 

Please let us know if you would like to be included in this year’s commencement ceremony by 
responding to the following survey no later than 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 15.  
 

Click to Complete Survey  
 
You will not be included unless you have responded to the survey by the deadline and have received 
official e-mail confirmation from the Undergraduate Deans Office that you are included.  
 
Inclusion in the event is conditional upon successful completion of spring term coursework and does 
count as your one-time eligibility to participate in a Dartmouth undergraduate commencement 
ceremony.  
 
Remember: the deadline is Wednesday, May 15 at 4:00 p.m. We look forward to hearing from 
you.   Please see information below regarding academic regalia. 
 
Academic Regalia (Caps and Gowns)  
Pre-order caps and gowns online for $28 by Sunday, April 28 at 11:59 p.m. EST: 
https://dartmouth.shopoakhalli.com/purchasewizard/Welcome. 
 
Pick up pre-ordered regalia Thursday, June 6, through Saturday, June 8, (9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.) in the 
Class of 1953 Commons, Paganucci Lounge.  
 

During that time, there will be limited regalia available for purchase ($28, cash only). 
 
Undergraduate caps and gowns are worn with appropriate attire during the Commencement ceremony 
on Sunday. They are not worn on Class Day.  
 
Best,  
  
Dean Nyhan 
  
Mary Nyhan (she/her) 
Director of the Undergraduate Deans Office 
Senior Assistant Dean of Undergraduate Students 
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